
 

 

Lesmahagow High School Parent Council Meeting 

Wednesday 15th November, 7pm 

Attendees: Wendy Russell, Theresa McCallam, Hazel Leggate, Elspeth Martin, Richard McGowan, 

Barbara Lee 

Apologies: Ruth McArthur, Sarah Smith, Linsey Crooks, Tia Gallacher, Dave Legg, Moira Fell 

 

1. Minutes of PC meeting of 24/10/17 were approved by Hazel Leggate. 

2. Barbara Lee gave an overview of the plans for Christmas Fayre and all present agreed that the 

key areas that PC members could support on the day would be helping with the teas and coffees 

in the music rooms and possibly manning the entry point in the afternoon. 

3. Parents were also asked to promote the Christmas Fayre by word of mouth, facebook and by 

putting up posters where possible. It was also suggested that flyers could be handed out at 

Milton Christmas fayre on Friday 1st Dec and forthcoming parents nights. 

Action – WR to post on facebook 

Action – Barbara Lee to print promotional flyers 

Action – PC members attending parents’ nights to see Barbara for flyers and hand out  

Action – BL/ RM to issue text to parents a couple of days in advance of fayre as a reminder 

Action – PC members able to help at fayre should advise Wendy Russell 

(wend3rs@googlemail.com) of their availability on Sat 2nd Dec:  morning (9:45am – noon) or 

afternoon (noon – 2.15pm) or both. Volunteers can then be assigned to morning or afternoon slot. 

Other points to note: 

1. Festive attire is a must for volunteers – Christmas jumper, tinsel or similar. 

2. Entry is £2 for adults, kids and LHS pupils helping are free, other teenagers are £1. Ticket 

includes a drink and a mince pie or piece of shortbread 

3. Tickets will be torn at entry point and should be handed in to receive drink & mince pie. 

 

Next Parent Council meeting will be Monday 15th January, 7pm. 

 

 


